
What’s happening?  

As part of the Liverpool Health and Academic Precinct redevelopment of Liverpool Hospital, Biomedical 

Engineering is moving to a new space on the Basement Level of the new building.  

Access to the new location is via Entrance A, Lift P, Basement Level 

When is this happening?  

Biomedical Engineering will be closed from Friday 25 October until the department is fully relocated into their 

new area. P1 is the closest car park to the new location.  

Please avoid visiting the old location from Friday 25 October as it will be closed.  

Who can I contact for more information about the move?  

For more information about the move, please contact Biomedical Technical Officer Pooja Khanal or 

Administration Officer Amina Hadzic on 8738 6490.  

BIOMEDICAL ENGINEERING IS MOVING! 

Move date:  Friday 25 October 

New location:  Basement Level 


